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The Middle School Advisory Committee met on March 27, 2025. The Committee reviewed the following: 
• the redesigned middle school schedule starting in the 2025-2026 school year 
• a full list of courses, including the new STEM course and a full period of Advisory in all grade 

levels 
• the components of Advisory Period with corresponding examples 
• the list of optional Extensions and their descriptions  

 
The redesigned course selection process was discussed, and a demonstration was shared via 
PowerSchool. As part of the middle school orientation for current 4th graders, teacher representatives 
from World Languages, Art, and Music will visit the elementary schools to share information about the 
optional Extensions. In addition, the middle school will schedule similar presentations, including a Health 
and Physical Education teacher representative, with the current 5th, 6th, and 7th graders. Course selection 
informational meetings for parents/guardians will be scheduled in May 2025, followed by the actual 
course selection. Meetings details and other related course selection details will be shared in a 
communication sent to families.  
 
 


